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The Honorable Kent Thompson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 187-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Thompson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2239 by House Committee on Local Government 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2239 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2239 would allow a person with a liquor premises license to participate in a common 

consumption area and sell and serve alcoholic liquor from one non-contiguous service area within 

the common consumption area.  Under current law, a person with a liquor premises license may 

only serve from the current premises covered by the license. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2239 would have no fiscal effect on the Department of Revenue, Alcohol 

Beverage Control.  The agency notes that local governments may be required to amend ordinances 

or resolutions to allow sales in the common consumption permit area.  In addition, the bill may 

change the local law enforcement needs of the areas where the liquor premises licenses would be 

changed. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue 

 Chardae Caine, League of Municipalities 

 Jay Hall, Association of Counties  


